
Board Meeting March 25, 2021

Missed Days Attendance Waiver 

Requested for the week of February 15- February 19, 2021

This was the week of the Freeze that affected the Rio Grande Valley with power outages as well as 
water issues.  We, the district, tried to deliver instruction virtually February 15 - February 17, 2021 but 
our attendance was very low due to electrical outages and other issues. TEA advised us that we could 
apply for a missed day waiver rather than a low attendance waiver.  Attached are the articles that 
support the increment weather that caused the attendance problems that we incurred.

Thank you for your consideration.


